
Year 2 Term 3 Newsletter 
This term our topic is The Great Fire of London 

English:   

We will be reading lots of non-fiction texts about the Great Fire of 

London and some stories set during the fire such as Vlad and the 

Great Fire of London. 

We will also read Winnie the Witch to help to give us a fun and 

magical context to improve our grammatical writing.                                                   

 

Maths:  

This term our big focus is on division.  

We want to understand the relationship between multiplication and division.  

We also want to understand fractions (quarters and thirds) of numbers and of amounts of 

objects. 

We will also do more work at reading scales where numbers are missing.  

 

Science: 

To link with our topic we will be testing and comparing the melting and boiling points of 

materials in order to design a new suit for the London Fire Brigade.  

We will also follow instructions to make our own magical slime like Winnie the Witch. 

 

Art:  

We will use be using marbling effects to make a silhouette of London during the Great 

Fire. 

We will also explore clay to make a sculpture to express our feelings.  

 

History:  

We hope to have a drama workshop to help immerse us in the world of Reformation 

London. This will be alongside reading lots of books and playing games to help us 

learn all about the Great Fire.  

 

Hoping you all have a great rest so that you’re ready for more amazing learning. 

Yours Sincerely,   

Year 2 


